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This bill is simply another attempt to appease lobbyists from the animal agribusiness industry 
and frighten whistleblowers into silence.  
 
Millions of animals suffer every day from cruel and disgusting treatment. Without 
whistleblowers, animal abuse would never be brought to light. 
 
If farmers have nothing to hide, they have nothing to worry about. 


